Dear Parents and Guardians of owr- 2026 Graduating Class,

Your 5* grade yearbook committee needs your help to ensure that every student is represented in our yearbook.
We're collecting one baby photo from each graduating student to highlight their growth and journey over the
years.
Additionally, we are looking for your help in collecting other photos from school events such as field trips,
classroom parties, field day, PTA events, and dances. These photos will help us capture the full range of our
students’ experiences throughout their time in school.

Please get your photos ready and watch for google forms to be sent out through Remind App.

Photo Submission Guidelines:
* The photo should show the student in appropriate clothing ino offensive or inappropriate attire) and should
depict appropriate facial expressions or gestures.
* The photo should reflect a school-related event, such as field trips, classroom parties, field day, PTA events, or
dances. (Non-school events will not be included.)

. Please label the photo with the student's first and last name.

Important Note: Submitting a photo does not quarantee its inclusion in the yearbook. We will carefully review all

submissions and select the best photos to ensure every student is represented.

Since parents and cell phones are not permitted at the following —Monster Bash, Spring Formal, and 5th Grade
Picnic—we have created a Google Drive where all photos from these special Sth-grade events will be uploaded.
This drive will be available for access throughout the year, ensuring you don't miss a moment!
We appreciate your cooperation and support in creating a memorable yearbook for our students.

If you have any questions, feel fr'ee to contact us at Yearbook@setauketpta.com,

With sincere gratitude,

Your Yearbook Committee

Jenna Alberti & Meaghan McDermott

Yearbook Uploads

Google Drive




